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Date
Saturday 3rd September

Sunday 4th September

Monday 5th September

Tuesday 6th September

Thursday 8th September

Friday 9th September

Saturday 10th September

Sunday 11th September

Time
7:00pm

9:00am
11:00am

10:00am

10:00am

10:00am

7:00pm

7:00pm

9:00am
11:00am

Church
St. Joseph’s

St. Joseph’s
St. Catherine’s

St. Joseph’s

St. Joseph’s

St. Joseph’s

St. Joseph’s

St. Joseph’s

St. Joseph’s
St. Catherine’s

Intentions
Kathleen McLaughlin
(Anniversary)

Liam McFadden
(Anniversary)

Mass Times



Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament
Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament will recommence on 
Monday, September 5th from 
5pm-9pm.

Antenatal Classes
Antenatal Classes will 
commence in the Ramelton 
Health Centre on Wednesday 
14th September 2016 at 3pm. 
For further details please 
contact one of the following 
Public Health Nurses at the 
following numbers: Rathmullan 
9158322/Ramelton 9151527/
Milford 9153108

Lough Derg
Lough Derg is open for one 
day retreats which continue 
on certain days until Saturday 
24th September. The retreat 
offers the opportunity to go 
to the sacred island, cross the 
threshold of the Holy Door of 
Mercy in St. Patrick’s Basilica 
and follow the programme of 
prayer and reflection. A light 
lunch is served and pilgrims 
keep footwear on. 
Booking is essential. 
For information and bookings 
contact 0035371 9861518 or 
email info@loughderg.org

Church Collections for last 
weekend amounted to:

€1,935

Many thanks for your 
contributions to the Parish.

Notices

Ray Community Group
Men & Women on the Move
The very popular Men on 
the Move and women on the 
move are recommencing at 
Ray Community Centre on 
6th September (Men) and 7th 
September (Women) at 7pm 
with health checks and a 1 mile 
test. If interested in joining 
please register with Liam on 
086 4519656. All levels of 
fitness catered for especially 
those who are currently not 
doing any exercise.

Defibrillator Fundraiser
A fundraising 80’s disco will 
take place on Saturday 10th 
September with John Boyce 
to purchase a defibrillator for 
Ray Community Centre and 
the surrounding community. 
All committee members have 
tickets for sale and tickets are 
also available from Liam at 
Ray Community Centre on 086 
4519656

10th Annual National 
Grandparents Pilgrimage
Knock Shrine. Chief Celebrant-
Archbishop Michael Neary. 
Sunday 11th September.
2.30pm Anointing of the 
Sick/3.00pm Pilgrimage Mass.
If you require any further 
information please phone 
098 24877.

Refugee Crisis Appeal N.I. 
and Border Counties
Refugee Crisis Appeal N.I. and 
Border Counties are sending 
aid to camps in Kos and 
Calais, Hungary. Donations are 
needed to help fill lorries. The 
following items are needed: 
Shoes, nappies, strollers, tents, 
sleeping bags, toothbrushes, 
toothpaste, rice, tuna (ring-
pull tins only please). Cash 
donations also welcome. Please 
leave any item at Parochial 
House on Saturday, September 
10th. Cargo will leave SVP 
Antrim at the end of September.

The Adult Education and 
Training Centre
The Adult Education and 
Training Centre, Milford is 
now recruiting for a BTEI 
part time course starting in 
September 2016. The BTEI 
course is Hospitality & 
Tourism Operations leading 
to a QQI (FETAC) Level 4 
major award in Hotel Front 
Office Operations. The courses 
are free to all adults with less 
than second level education 
or social welfare recipients or 
medical card holders. Only 
individuals in employment 
who have attained upper 
second level education will be 
charged fees. There are Creche 
places available at the centre. 
Contact 07491 53194, 9.30am-
1.00pm (Mon-Fri) for more 
information.


